UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION V
1990 N. CALIFORNIA BOULEVARD
SUITE 202, WALNUT CREEK PLAZA
WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA 94596

October 31, 1980

Docket MNos. 50-133, 50-275, 50-323

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
77 Beale Street
San fFrancisco, California 94106

Atsention: Mr. Philip A, Crane, Jr.
fssistant General Counsel

Gentlemen:

The enclosed Information Notice provides early notificatiorn of an event that
may have safety significance. Accordingly, you should review the Information

Notice for possible applicability to your facility.

No specific action or response is requested at this time; however, contingent
upon the results of further staff evaluation, a Bulletin or Circular recom-
mendina or requesting specific licensee actions may be issued. If you have

questions regarding this mattir, please contact me.

Sincerely,
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R. H. Engelken
Director

Enclosures:

| 1E Information Notice No. 80-39

2. Recently issued IE Information
Notices

¢c w/enclosures:

J. D. Shiffer

W. Paymond, PG&E

E. Weeks, PG&E, Humboldt Bay
E. B. Langley, Jr., PG&E
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